
 

 

 

 

 

DID WE MISS YOU ON PICTURE DAY? 

Christmas City is returning to Parkway Manor on: 

Wednesday, November 13, 2019 

Here’s Your Chance if Your Child: 
*Was Absent 

*Needs a Retake 
 
 

Retakes:  Your child should return the original pictures on Nov. 
13th to the photographer. 

New Pictures:  Ask your child to pick up a photo envelope in 
advance from the Office; complete and enclose your payment 

for the photo prior to session on Nov. 13th. 

 

 

 


